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The annual Wychavon Residents’ Survey runs until 23 October and gives people across the 

district an opportunity to say what they think of their local area and services.  

This year, the survey includes questions on how the cost-of-living crisis is impacting 

residents. 

Feedback will be used for purposes of consultation and research in order to improve services 

and the results will be published anonymously on the council website. 

The survey takes about 15 minutes to complete but progress can be saved so it can be 

completed in stages.  

 

https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/WRS2022/

